FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING August/September 2015

Dear Management Team,
· Events in Fundraising since April 2015 have contributed $5,387.45 to the chorus. 
· August and September will have no Fundraising events but preparations are underway for future events.
· Miscellaneous money from Cookbooks and earrings sold- $59
· Sale on eBay of some of the Hornby Trains from the Garage Sale has made $200. There are still more to sell. 
Future events:
18th October- Bunnings Castle Hill sausage sizzle.

7th November- Bingo Evening at St Joseph’s:
Jobs still to do: Flyers, Print Tickets, sell tickets, organise volunteers for the event. 
Ann Keating will order and purchase equipment. 
Details: 
$10 tickets-seats 100 people. Ticket will include a dabber, a ticket in the lucky door prize and tea and coffee.
BYO alcohol and nibbles for the evening.
Need to decide how many rounds/games we will do. Depending on time this will include games of one line and full card.
During short breaks other games will be played i.e. head and tails, throwing gold coins at alcohol. A few raffles will be held-100 tickets @ $2-prize $100.
Prizes needed approx. 24-30. We have them already.
Costs:
Hall hire-$200
Game hire $50 + $200 deposit (refunded)
Dabbers x 144 Total =$190.08
Books of games approx.= $24.
Total costs approx. = $470.
Predicted profit:
Tickets 100 people @ $10 = $1000 –pre purchased.
$1000-If each person spends $10 on games and bingo rounds.
Realistic expectation= $2000-$3000-$470.

On the 21st August some of the Fundraising team came to my place to sort out and put together the prizes for the Bingo and the Raffle. 
We put together 35 baskets. There are also a number of gift vouchers.
I have asked for some bottles of spirits (to toss coins at) and have received one scotch and champagne. There are still a few more donations of prizes coming in. If we have extra prizes we can have first and second for some games or extra prizes for the ‘lucky door prize/s. 

December: Christmas raffle, 
Drawn in December at ? Christmas party. This year I thought we would have about 5 prizes but we have already put together more than 5 baskets of prizes. 

All the best, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Karen Totaro
FR Committee 
ktotaro@mac.com
